From: Rodrigo Fernandez [mailto:rfernandez@igchicago.org] On Behalf Of Joe Ferguson
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 11:24 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Rodrigo Fernandez
Subject: Post-Travel Notification 5/2-3

Rich,

This is my required email after the return from my trip to New York City. I attended a workshop hosted by the New York University School of Law, the Policing Project, the National Police Foundation, and the National Urban League with support from the Charles Koch Foundation. I was invited as a subject expert in my official capacity as it relates to city policing and police accountability. 

The Policing Project will be reimbursing me for reasonable expenses such as air & ground transportation and lodging. No honoraria or gifts were accepted during this trip. 

Thank you, 
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